From: registrar

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 5:53:51 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, February 27, 2021 10:55 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-27

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Brian Baker

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

These proposed changes are going to increase our already high electricity charges by over $300 per year. Does
density based billing also apply to natural gas consumers in Ontario? It appears not and why shouldn't natural gas
consumers be charged on an equal footing as electricity consumers.

Our Hydro One service is not the most reliable and we suffer with multiple outages every year, some of which have
lasted several days. To increase our rates is totally unfair.
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